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Regional Managing Partner Jim Holland Comments on What’s
Next for Missouri Employers After Voters Defeat Right-to-Work
Proposition

News

8.09.18


Although Missouri voters soundly defeated a measure that would have instituted a right-to-work

law, supporters’ fight for reform might not be over, said Kansas City Regional Managing Partner Jim

Holland. The Missouri legislature, which is still heavily Republican, could pass a right-to-work bill

in the next session, a move that would bring the issue back to voters.

To read the full article, visit the Kansas City Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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